
Advisory on Fake Extension Stamps 
 
 
 

The Philippine Embassy in Kuala Lumpur would like to call attention to the rampant 
incidence of fake validity extensions on Philippine passports including the forging of 
signatures of signing officers of the Embassy.    
 
A tampered passport may put the person at risk of being prosecuted for an immigration 
offense by Malaysian authorities. If found liable, the applicants may be imprisoned and 
their names blacklisted by Malaysian authorities.  They shall also be included in the 
Philippines’ passport watch list. 
 
Filipinos are advised that any endorsements on Philippine passports including 
extensions must be processed directly by the Philippine Embassy. Thus, all applicants 
are advised to have their passport’s validity extended ONLY at the Consular area of the 
Philippine Embassy or during official consular mission 
(www.philembassykl.org.my/main/index.php/consular-services/passport/9-
uncategorised/359-schedule-of-mobile-consular-missions-for-2018).  
 

 


